
 

 

1st November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS1 Pantomime: Puss in Boots 
 
With pantomime season upon us, KS1 have got a fantastic treat in store! On Friday 9th 
December Sparkhouse Studios will be visiting our school to put on a performance of Puss in 
Boots. The show will take place in the morning, so the children will have lunch at the usual time 
that day. 
 
A contribution of £3.00 to help cover the costs of the performance would be appreciated. If we 
do not receive sufficient contributions, the show may have to be cancelled. Please return your 
slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount 
enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 2nd December. Alternatively, payment 
can be made via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the 
show being funded by school. 
 
We hope that the children are looking forward to the show as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 
Year 1 & 2 Teachers 
 

KS1 Pantomime: Puss in Boots 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________Class: ______________ 
 
  I enclose £3.00 to cover the cost of the show   [  ] 
 
  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium    [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _____________________________________Date: ______________ 


